
 

 

Booster Club Meeting 

Friday June 7, 2019 
5:00-6:30pm 

 

Meeting Minutes (these have been approved by Christi Larson and Julie Frost):  

Attendees:  Tanya McClelland (president), Christi Larson (treasurer), Julie Frost (VP), Julie Miller, and  

Amy Kimball (attended the second half)  

Meeting called to order at 5:00pm 

o Tanya (president) led The Our Father prayer 

o May meeting minutes approved as written. Tanya McClelland approved and Julie Frost 

seconded.  

 

• Financials (Christi)  
o The locker fundraiser raised $727 profit.  The current balance in our account is $38,000.  

• Secretary position replacement for Jenn Schmit.  
o Jenn has decided to step down.  She will help with the softball tournament sign-up genius, 

the sports physicals, and helping her replacement do sign-up genius for fall sports.  
o Tanya will get a communication drafted for LeighAnne to send out via email to all parents 

and Julie Miller will post on Facebook Booster Club and School page to get interest.  

• Janice Frost- Bus Driver (Tanya) 
o Janice Frost would like $15.00 per hour and has not signed her contract to return for the fall.  

The Booster Club unanimously decided we are in favor of keeping with the amount that was 
in her contract is fair and we are not in favor of paying the increased amount of $15.00.   

o Tanya will let Casey know our decision on Monday via email.  

• Gold Cards (All)  let’s start working on contacting businesses 
o Tanya read off the businesses and we split them up.  We also brainstormed some new 

businesses to add that are not food related.  
o When are looking at having a final list to put on the cards by end of June. 
o Sent to printer and have back by end of July before fall sports and back to school night 

happens.  
• Concessions 

o Julie Miller asked why we don’t have concessions open after jr high games.  It was discussed 
that normally there isn’t concessions after these and if needed, they can stay open and 
serve candy and pop (but would still clean the equipment).  

o Hot water heater was possibly not working?  Tom is checking with Del on this.  
o Reminders have not been sent by Billi to workers.  We need to make sure these are sent, 

especially in the middle of the season when people start forgetting when they signed up.  
o Softball Tournament (June 28/29) – Jenn is working on the sign up genius to go out next 

week.  We already have a few signed up and we need to get jr high baseball and softball 
rosters from Braxton to make sure all those parents have signed up their required times.  



 

 

The high school player’s parents have all been accounted for and signed up from what we 
can tell.   Tanya will ask Braxton and Jenn about the jr high rosters.  

o Amy mentioned that when she worked concessions the money had not been counted 
before or after from what she could tell.  

• Sports Programs for fall (Christi)  
• Recycling Bin update  

o We are looking at contacting JJ Johnson once he is up and running at the mill regarding a 
recycling bin operation.  Will circle back on this after summer.  

• BC Golf Outing – donations, auction and raffle items needed.*** 
• Foundations Director interview rep 

o Tanya agreed that she will be on the panel as a Booster Club representative during the 
interview process.  She will let Casey know.  

• FYI – Scratch Fundraiser will be 
o 2019: October 7-25 with delivery on Friday November 15  

• Sports Physicals date set for Thu., Aug. 8th, 6-7:30pm, FYI 
• July Mtg - Maybe we meet mid-July (maybe July 17th, 18th,24th or 25th?) we can make sure we have 

everything ready for: 

o Softball tnmt concessions 
o Gold Cards 
o Sign Up genius for fball and vball 
o Back to school night (Aug 15th)- what can we sell???? 
o Generic Apparel 

 


